CARRIE MAthena

Missionary to the Children of



September/October - 2010

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

"Train up a child in the way he should go: and when he is old, he will not depart from it." Proverbs 22:6

There has been a lot of training happening at Faith Baptist Pre-school in the last six weeks! We are off to a great start for this first year. The Lord has given me seven wonderful students: Robbie, Kaya, Zachary, Christon, Paige, Kayel, and DeWayne (students in second picture from left to right). **Everything** is new to them, and they love the opportunity to learn. I hope you will join with me in prayer for them. Truly we want to see them grow up to serve the Lord!





An even greater blessing has been to see four of the pre-school children attend church the past two Sunday mornings with family members! My heart's desire is to see the pre-school reach out into the community and draw people into the church and ultimately to the Savior.

A special thanks to all of you who have given so generously to make the pre-school and playground a reality. I look forward to seeing God work and am excited to be a part of training young people to serve the Lord when they are older.

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Carrie Mathena

Carrie Mathena 3 John 4 678-608-2173

CONTACT INFORMATION

Carrie Mathena Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. Johns, Gouyave P.O. Grenada, West Indies (473) 437 - 0982 grenadaskidz@yahoo.com

MISSION BOARD

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440